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IAM MEMBERS AT ALLIED AVIATION - IAH VOTE NO FOR 

TENTATIVE AGREEMENT 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

IAM District 142 members at Allied Aviation - IAH have voted NO for the Tentative Agreement.  

Your DL 142 leadership has notified the Company of the No Vote and both sides will begin working on the next steps in the process 

in the near future. 

You, the IAM membership have made your voice known to the Union and the Company. Rest assured that your Union leadership 

is prepared to continue to fight for you at the negotiating table until we can bring a new tentative agreement back to you to vote 

for.  

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your General Chair, Ken Coley, by email at kcoley@iamdl142.org or by 

phone at (704) 222-2974. We will continue to update you as we have more information on the next steps. With best wishes we 

remain 

Sincerely and fraternally 

John M. Coveny, Jr. 

President/Directing General Chair 

Ken Coley 

General Chair 

 

 

JC/KC/td 

 

cc:   R. Johnsen, General Vice-President, Air Transport Territory  

        E. Fraser, Chief of Staff, Air Transport Territory  

        T. Regan, Airline Coordinator  

        DL 142 Executive Board 
 

 

 

 

POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 
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